
 

 

 

 

Barcelona March 12, 2020 

 

 

Dear Clients and Contributors, 

  

As is known, in consequences of last Coronavirus (Covid-19) news, the government authority 

has started to implement restrictions on the population that influences day-to-day life and the 

movement of goods. For these reasons and extraordinary situation, the operation of Bielec SL 

and its suppliers, may be affected and as well as the delivery of orders. 

Bielec SL will try, whenever it is within its control, to be able to delivery material, projects and 

solve all the queries of our clients. In each case, it will be informed individually if there is any 

issue. 

We remain at your disposal and we will inform you of any news. 

Thank you very much for your confidence and understanding in these extraordinary 

circumstances. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Josep Maria Castella 

General Manager 

 

BIELEC SL 

 

 


